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Martha Room, 338 East Lyman Avenue, Winter Park FL

6:00PM

June 12 Florida Region General Meeting, All Saints Episcopal Church, Mary
Martha Room, 338 East Lyman Avenue, Winter Park FL

7.00PM
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Board and General Meeting –

The Florida Region AACA Club Board
was held May 11th at the All Saints
Episcopal Church in the Mary Martha
Room.

The club general meeting started after
the club Board meeting. Club President
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Charlie Jones opened the meeting at
7:10PM. Eleven members attended the
general meeting. The club members
performed the pledge of allegiance to
the flag. Treasurer Don Allen presented
the treasurer’s report and the members
accepted the report.

New club member, Faran Leneune, was
introduced at the meeting by Matt
Cannizzarro. Club members happily
welcomed Faran with around of
appause.

First item for club discussion at the
meeting was a proposal by President
Charlie for the car show judging at the
next year's car show. Charlie proposes
that the car judging be done by the
votes of the show participants voting on
ballots. Don Allen proposed that the
counting of the ballot votes be done by
the participants. More details will be
sent out to the members later.

Next, Jack Scott showed large posters
that he had found. These are
Studebaker dealers posters from 1950
of pictures of the 1950 models that are
the same photos presented in the

Studebaker dealer brochures.

Commander sky coupe

The 50/50 drawing was held next, with
Don Allen winning the pot.

The program for the meeting was the
showing of a video presenting the
LeMay Museum car collection.

After the club program, Betsy Campbell
served some great cookies.

Glenn Harris, Secretary
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Views at Ford’s Garage in Oviedo

Welcome Faren Lejuene- New
Member

Faran has had 1965 and 1966 Shelby

Mustangs since he was 19 years old. Faran

is also a member of the Mid-Florida

Mustang Club.

1950’s at its Biggest and Best -
Cadillac, Lincoln and Imperial

TECH TIP:

• How to tell how old your tires are?
Locate the DOT code on the sidewall of
your tire. The code consists of the
letters "DOT" followed by up to 13
numbers and letters.

• Read the last 4 digits of the DOT code.
... first 2 digits is the week and last 2
digits are the year.

• Replace your tires when they’re 6
years old, regardless of their condition.

Courtesy of Mid-Florida Mustang Club
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Chrysler 300 letter series

1955 300C

1956 300B

1957 300C

1958 300D

5



1959 300E

1960 Chrysler 300F

1961 300G

1962 300H

1963 300J

1964 300K

1965 300L
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